
 

 
 

 
As you all know, Lollapalooza comes to Chicago on Thursday, August 3rd through Sunday, August 6th, 2023 and with that comes 
potential road closures around Millennium & Grant Park.  As a customer or partner of Millennium Garages, we are sharing some helpful 
information to help you navigate your way to our garages. 
 
Helpful Parking Information 
 

 Closures will begin at 8:00pm on Wednesday, July 19, 2023 (Balbo Drive WB/EB between Columbus and Lake Shore Drive) 
 All four of Millennium Garages: Grant Park North, Millennium Park, Millennium Lakeside & Grant Park South will be OPEN! 
 Most the street closures will affect Grant Park South 
 Your parking credential will be accepted at all four garages, should you come across a road closure and are unable to access 

the garage.  Just hit the button for assistance. 
 If you haven’t signed up for a daily card or a monthly. Online/drive-up rates will be increasing during the 4-days of Lollapalooza 
 Most of the main streets will re-open on Monday, August 7th 

 

Alternative Directions & Parking 
 
Grant Park South – 325 South Michigan Avenue 

Grant Park South will be open during Lollapalooza, but the garage vehicle entrances and exits may experience temporary closures to 
pedestrian traffic entering and exiting the venue. For this reason, online passes will not be sold at Grant Park South during the event. 

If you typically park at Grant Park South and are unable to access it due to crowds, you are welcome to park at Grant Park North, 
Millennium Park or Millennium Lakeside Garage. If you park at one of these alternate locations push the assistance button and our staff 
will give you access to park if you have a monthly or daily account with us. 

 
Grant Park North – 25 North Michigan Avenue 
Michigan Avenue will be open, so access to Grant Park North will not be affected. Should you have any trouble accessing this garage, 
please park at Millennium Park & Millennium Lakeside garage. 
 
Millennium Park & Millennium Lakeside Garage – 5 South Columbus Drive 
The entrance to these garages (they share the same entrance) is located on Columbus Drive between Randolph & Monroe.  Monroe 
will be closed from Michigan Avenue to Lake Shore Drive, but you can easily enter and exit our garage from Randolph and turning 
south onto Columbus. Columbus will open from Randolph Street to the garage entrances.  The great thing about this location, is that 
you can avoid some of the congestion closer to Grant Park and it is convenient to Lake Shore Drive on and off ramps.   
 
 
You can also access Millennium 
Park Garage via the service 
ramp on Columbus Drive, just 
past East South Water Street. 
Take that ramp down to Lower 
Columbus & Lower Randolph. >> 
 

 

 

 

 

For the most up-to-date information on traffic & road closures,  
visit Chicago’s Office of Emergency Management 
 
For more information about parking and Millennium Garages, email 
sales@millenniumgarages.com or contact one of our four garages: 
 
Millennium Park & Millennium Lakeside Garage: 312-616-1544 
Grant Park North: 312-443-1533 
Grant Park South: 312-922-1156 


